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We would like 

to wish all of 

our pupils and 

their families a 

Merry 

Christmas and 

a Happy New 

Year!  We 

return to 

school on  

Wednesday 

8th January 

2025. 

 

 

Headteachers Message 
We have had a fabulous last week at school the highlight of which was 

the concert at the Minster.  Thank you so much to all of the parents 

who joined us for this – I think you will all agree that it is a great 

opportunity for the children to perform in such a magnificent building.  

The children behaved beautifully and we were very proud of them all. FS 

also had a great performance this week and they have really shown how 

much they are growing in confidence. 

Our Christmas lunch was delicious and a huge thank you to Sally and 

the kitchen staff and the lunchtime supervisors for ensuring that 

everyone had a great time. 

Thank you to the Friends of the School for subsidising the tickets to 

the pantomime – the children had a great time.  The Friends also 

supported with the Year 4 trip to St Mary’s Church to watch The Lion, 

The Unicorn and Me which was a magical experience. 

I hope that you and your families all have a fabulous Christmas and we 

look forward to welcoming everyone back on the 8th January. 

After nearly 25 years at St Nicks, we are sad to announce 

that Mr Richardson will be leaving us to enjoy his well earned 

retirement. We would like to thank him for all his hard work 

and dedication throughout the years especially for keeping our 

trophy cabinet full! Thank you for running the football clubs 

and helping the children achieve football goals! We will miss 

you.  

Mr Richardson would like to thank the parents, children and 

the school community for all the amazing memories and for 

making his time at St Nicks so happy.  Keep smiling        

Happy Retirement Mr Richardson! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

School Dinner Menu WC –08/01/2025 

Year 5 & 6 

Swimming Top Up 

Lessons 

The top up lessons will take 

place on a Thursday afternoon 

and all pupils attending 

MUST bring in their swim kit 

every Thursday.  

The lessons will begin on 

Thursday 11th January and if 

your child is required to take 

part a letter should have 

been brought home this week 

for parental consent.  

 

Santa Run 

Thank you for all the donations raised 

for Dove House Hospice.  We raised 

an amazing total of £1516.45 

 

Jan 2025 After School Clubs 

*Year 3 and 4 Dodgeball– Mondays 

3.30pm to 4.30pm 

*Year 1 and 2  Rugby Club – 

Fridays 3.30pm – 4.30pm 

 

 

Carol Singing 

Well done to our choir who raised 

£112.00 for school by carol singing 

at Tesco’s.  

 


